
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 November 2006 

2. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 ADDINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
  Immediately prior to the commencement of the meeting, Board members received 

representations from two students and the class teacher of Room 9 regarding concerns about 
ongoing vandalism and graffiti occurring at both the school and throughout the immediate area.  
They also expressed a desire to see improvements undertaken at Simeon Park adjoining the 
school.  The students put forward suggested enhancement ideas for further consideration. 

 
  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That staff be requested to provide information on the issues raised by the Addington 

School students. 
 
 2. That a letter be forwarded to the School Principal, (c.c.  Board of Trustees) congratulating 

the students for coming and speaking to the Board. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


